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October 2, 2017 

 

Cotter Corporation 

Scott Pottorff 

7800 E Dorado Place 

Suite 210 

Englewood, CO 80111 

 

Re: SR-13A, Permit No. M-1977-311, Notice of Completion, Request for Second Term of 

Temporary Cessation, TC-4 

 

Dear Mr. Pottorff, 

 

On September 20, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received the remaining 

requirements to consider the Operator’s request for a second term of Temporary Cessation 

complete for filing.   The current period of Temporary Cessation does not expire until December 

14, 2017. 

 

This item will be scheduled to appear before the next available meeting of the Mined Land 

Reclamation Board after the current period of Temporary Cessation expires.  Proper notice will be 

provided to the Operator when the item is officially scheduled.  The tentative board date is January 

24, 2018.  If you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to contact me at the 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety at 1313 Sherman Street, Room 213, Denver, CO 

80203, by phone at (970)-243-6368 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lucas West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

Phone: (970)-243-6368 

 

Cc: Russ Means, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 

 Jeff Fugate, DRMS Minerals AGO 
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